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Greetings, 

 

 

 I would like to personally thank you for the service and equipment you have provided, not only 

to my agency, but to every agency that has benefited from your program. My agency is a small, rural 

agency located in western Oklahoma and due to our size and location as you can guess our budget is 

limited. The program you have and the equipment you donate is extremely beneficial to agencies 

similar in size.  

 I would like to inform you that just last week, 1/27/21, my officers, who are part of the county 

tact team, conducted a search of a residence for an Attempted Homicide Suspect and they deployed the 

ballistic entry shield that was donated to my agency through your program. It gives me piece of mind 

knowing my officers are now better protected when dealing with high-risk incidents thanks to your 

donation.  

 We will be taking the FLIR Scout TK out during some training in the near future so that my 

officers can become familiar with the devise and I foresee it become a useful tool for many 

applications.  

 Again, I wish to convey my deepest thanks for the donations and for everything your 

organization does. Without organizations like yours, agencies like mine would struggle to be able to 

equip our officers with the proper tools needed to keep them safe and for that I will be forever grateful. 

 

 

 

Thank you again,  

 

Chief Brandon Rogers 

CPD #1   

  


